
 

 

 

August 26, 2019 

 

ADDENDUM #3 

 

To:  Prospective Bidders 

From:  St. Johns County Purchasing Department 

Subject: BID NO.: 19-83 Northwest WTP Phase 1 (6 to 9 MGD) Expansion 

 

This Addendum #3 is issued for further bidder’s information and is hereby incorporated into the bid documents. Each 

bidder will ascertain before submitting a proposal that he/she has received all Addenda and must return one (1) hard 

copy original, and two (2) electronic copies of each signed Addendum (signature sheet) with the submitted bid to the 

St. Johns County Purchasing Department in accordance with the submittal instructions provided in the Bid Document.   

 

ADDENDUM #3 SHALL BE INCORPORATED INTO THE AGREEMENT DOCUMENTS, PROPOSAL 

REQUIREMENTS, AGREEMENT FORMS, CONDITIONS OF THE AGREEMENT, AND TECHNICAL 

SPECIFICATIONS DATED August 2019 

 

 

ANSWERS/QUESTIONS: 

 

1. We at Flotech, are the Henry Pratt/Milliken representatives for the state and I wanted to reach out and ask a 

question on an upcoming project, Northwest WTP Phase 1.  After reviewing the attached addendum, I 

would like to respectfully request the opportunity to bid the plug valves on this project.  I know that our 

product is an absolute equal to the named manufacturer and would be honored to come in any time next 

week to discuss in further detail.  I appreciate your time and look forward to your response. 

 

 Answer:  St. Johns County accepts the Pratt plug valve as equal.     

 
 

THE BID DUE DATE IS CHANGED TO:  September 4, 2019 by 2:00 P.M. 
 

Acknowledgment    Sincerely, 

 

_____________________________  David E. Pyle, SJC Purchasing Dept. 

Signature and Date    Procurement Coordinator 

      Purchasing Department 
 

_____________________________ 
Printed Name and Title 

 

_____________________________ 
Company Name (Print) 

END OF ADDENDUM #3 


